
 

 

 

                                                                                          Registered charity No: 1003483 

Friends of Bomere Heath School Autumn Update 

The Friends of Bomere Heath School are a group of parents who organise fund-
raising events and support school activities such as Sports Day for the benefit of all 
of the children at Bomere Heath School. 
 
Proceeds from fund-raising events continue to contribute to school trips, much 
needed equipment including books and musical instruments, and provides an 
opportunity to support the learning of each class.   
  
Upcoming Events  
 
HALLOWEEN DISCO Thursday 25th October  

£2 per child includes refreshments 
Key Stage 1: 5.30pm to 6.30pm 
Key Stage 2: 6.45pm to 7.45pm 
PRIZE for the best costume at each disco.  

CAKE SALE - after school Friday 14th December 
Please bring cake donations to school on the morning of the sale 

 
CHRISTMAS DISCO ‘RUDOLPH RAVE’ Wednesday 19th December  

KS1 5.00pm - 6.30pm 
KS2 6.45pm - 8.15pm 

 
CHRISTMAS COMMUNITY CAROL CONCERT – date to be confirmed 

Join us to sing carols with members of the community – details will be 
released in plenty of time to practice the Christmas songs.   

 
CHRISTMAS STAR RAFFLE – tickets to go on sale 1st December 

Raffle tickets and information will be sent home prior.  
PRIZE for most tickets sold.  

 
NEW YEAR’S EVE FAMILY PARTY – Bomere Heath Village Hall 

£10 per family – first come, first served. Bring your own food and drink.  
Join us to celebrate the New Year – twice! 10pm for the little ones and 
midnight for those with stamina!   
Money to be given directly to Karina Davies 

 



 

 

Help the Friends – volunteers needed 

We have lots of events planned for the Spring and Summer terms and would welcome 
volunteers and supporters to help make these a success.  

Please come along to our next meeting: 

 24th January 2019, 8pm at The Red Lion 

Please feel free to contact any of the ‘Friends’ if you are able to support the planned 
events or have any great initiatives and ideas for fund-raising. Visit the school office 
for Mrs Winwood to pass on contact details or visit the Friends of Bomere Heath 
School Facebook page.  

Thank you for your help and support.  

We look forward to working together to raise much needed funds for all of our children.  

Best Regards,  

The Friends 


